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Wednesday 24th June, 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Due to the increasing number of children attending our school from Monday 29th of June to Friday 17th of July, and 

the number of staff currently working, we are regrettably unable to offer our wraparound care. This means that the 

breakfast club and after school club will be unavailable between the above two dates. Because of this, we have had 

to amend the pick-up and drop-off times for the different bubbles. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have children in different bubbles, you will be able to drop-off and pick-up at the same time. Instructions on 

how to safely drop children off and pick them up will be posted on the school website by the end of Thursday 25th 

of June. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but we hope you understand the circumstances 

around these changes. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Craig Bealey 
Head of School 
 

Bubble Drop-Off Pick-Up 

Childcare 8.40am – 8.50am 2.55pm – 3.05pm 

Class 1 8.50am – 9.00am 3.05pm – 3.15pm 

Class 3 9.00am – 9.10am 3.15pm – 3.25pm 
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